
20-007 QA PRODUCT RECALL – GHOST PEPPER QUESO LABELED AS 
GHOST PEPPER SALSA BY STONEWALL KITCHEN DUE TO 
UNDECLARED MILK ALLERGENS 

Date:  05 MAR 2020                                                                                     Recall: 20-007 

Scope: WORLDWIDE RETAIL FACILITIES AND DCs 
 
Description:  A recall notice is being issued due to certain mislabeled jars of Stonewall Kitchen 
Ghost Pepper Queso.  Affected items are labeled as Ghost Pepper Salsa and subsequently do 
not disclose milk allergens contained in the Queso product. 

The following product is affected.  

UPC PRODUCT DESCRIPTION 
AFFECTED 
PRODUCT 

CORRECT 
PRODUCT 

711381327388 GHOST PEPPER SALSA 

  

*Affected items are labeled as Ghost Pepper Salsa but contain Ghost Pepper Queso* 
  
Hazard: People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious allergic 
reaction or illness if they consume these mislabeled products. 

Incidents/Injuries:  No related injuries or illnesses have been reported. 

Remedy: Customers who purchased the product and have a milk allergy should not eat it and 
return it to the store where it was purchased for a full refund. 
 
Consumer Contact:  Customers who have additional questions or concerns should contact 
Stonewall Kitchen customer service at 1-800-826-1752, Monday-Friday: 8:00am to 9:00pm and 
Saturday-Sunday: 10:00am to 6:00pm. 
 
Sold at: Exchange Facilities and other retailers.  

Manufacturer(s):  Stonewall Kitchen LLC 


